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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

New Year 7 Virtual Induction Day - from Monday 29th June 2020 
 
I hope that you, your friends and family are well in these challenging times. In ordinary circumstances, we 
would be hosting your son/daughter in school to give them a taste of what secondary school is like. 
Unfortunately, this is not possible this year, but my team and I have been working hard to provide a Virtual 
Induction Day for all new pupils launching on ​Monday 29th June​. 
 
These materials will be available on the Bexley Grammar School website and can be accessed throughout 
the summer. There will be a video tour of key areas of the school led by me and my Senior Academic 
Mentor, Miss Fuwa. We will provide a copy of a map of the school so that students can track our 
movements during the tour in order to help students acquaint themselves with the school. Additionally, 
students will be provided with taster activities in all subjects that they can try at home. And finally, they 
will meet some of the many staff and students that will work closely with them from September 2020. 
 
We hope that these materials are helpful in providing an introduction to Bexley Grammar School. We look 
forward to meeting your son/daughter in September. 
 

 

                        
 
T A Martin 

Director of Studies Year 7 

mailto:enquiries@bexleygs.co.uk

